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1End Message

Dave Barthelmy

From: info@greensideminerals.com
Sent: Saturday, August 26, 2006 04:45 PM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: Greenside Minerals - New Specimens

Hi,

We have just added 14 new specimens to our website. This time we have 

included  two wonderful pieces of silver from Germany, a stunning realgar 

from China and 7 more specimens from our British collection.

Please take a look when you can.

Regards,

Gary Atkinson

(Greenside Minerals)


